
Adele Visits a Swamp with New
Boyfriend Simon Konecki

Under-the-weather  singer  Adele  has  been  out  and  about
recently.   The  “Somebody  Like  You”  songstress,  who’s
recovering from vocal chord surgery, took a romantic walk with
new  boyfriend  Simon  Konecki  in  the  Everglades  on  Monday,
reports UsMagazine.com.  Konecki, 36, is a founder of the
charity Drop4Drop, which gives clean drinking water to those
who  need  it.   “[Konecki]  watched  [Adele’s]  every  move,
especially when she was on the dock and on the boat.  He
wanted to make sure she didn’t fall into the water!” said a
witness.  “They were lovey dovey with one another [and] very
into each other.  She seems really happy.”

What are some unique and romantic locations to take a walk
with your partner?

https://cupidspulse.com/24990/adele-visits-swamp-date-with-new-boyfriend-simon-konecki/
https://cupidspulse.com/24990/adele-visits-swamp-date-with-new-boyfriend-simon-konecki/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/adele-and-new-man-pack-on-pda-at-everglades-in-florida--201251


Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes the best dates are the simplest ones.  Here are a
few unique and romantic places to take a stroll with your
significant other:

1. The woods:  Try escaping the hustle and bustle of city life
and driving to a more rural location.  Take your partner on an
expedition in the woods.  Bring along a camera and plenty of
insect repellent.

2. The harbor:  If you live by an ocean, there’s most likely a
nearby harbor.  Most harbors have a boardwalk, some of which
have stands that sell ice cream and other snacks.  Take your
partner and admire the ships and seagulls.

3. Your neighborhood:  Though this seems less than exciting,
chances are you haven’t fully explored your own neighborhood. 
Take a left turn where you normally take a right, and discover
the rest of your environment.

Have you ever gone for a walk with your partner?  Feel free to
leave a comment below.


